
HB 1233 

 

I am in support of this BILL 1233. Youth need every opportunity to get out and go hunting. They should 

be able to use their tag in any open season. Most kids want to go hunting with parents, extending the 

season for them makes perfect sense. Why should kids be limited to a week of hunting when they are 

the future of the sport. If they don’t start hunting now, they will lose interest and not continue the 

tradition for the future.  

 

Thanks 

Ken Carbary 


